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611 Ryan Plaza Dr., Suite 1000

Arlington, TX 76012

REF: License No, 05-01401-02, Docket No. 30-01234
Dear Mr, Brown,

Enclosed please find a letter dated August 27, 1982 and signed by
R.S. Trow responding to the three items of noncompliance noted by
your investigator for the July 13-14, 1982 inspection,

I concur with Mr, Trow's responses,

Sincerely,
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CARLTON M. SMITH
Medical Center Director
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